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I am writing as a leader in my Quaker community and with the full support of my 
meeting.  The heart of the Christian faith is welcoming all into communion. 
To be blunt, this bill, LD 1337, is a sad statement of prejudice and misunderstanding. 
Trans women do not represent a threat in women's sports or in women's shelters, and 
in fact are at significant risk if forced into men's shelters or to participate in men's 
sports. Please do not support it. 


